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7 December 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,
| am pleased to invite you to the:
Year 9 Options Information Session on Thursday 21 December 2023 from 1:30pm — 3:00pm

In the new year, pupils in Year 9 will start to make choices about the courses they will study for their GCSEs. As part of this
process, we are inviting pupils alongside their parents/carers to come to school to find out more about the choices available
to them.

These are important choices for your child as they will study the subjects for two years and the decisions that they make now
can impact the options available to them once they leave Hodge Hill College.

Pupils in Year 9 will be dismissed from school at 11am and are invited to return at 1:30pm with their parents/carers.
Attendance is required from all Year 9 pupils and parents/carers. Interim Reports will be available for collection during the
afternoon.

I look forward to seeing you and in the meantime thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,
0 Woren
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Hannah Herrmann
Headteacher



